
 

 
 

From the Service Department  
 

 

 
The Cuyahoga Heights Service Department would like to introduce 
our new full-time mechanic, Dave Palucki and our new full-time 
landscaper, Eric McKenzie.   
 

Dave joins us after spending 11 years as a mechanic with the 
Cuyahoga County Board of Developmental Disabilities.  He is ASE 
certified and with his many years of experience he will be a well-
qualified addition to our department.   
 

He and his wife, Kelly, have one son who is currently attending the 
University of Akron.  Dave is eager to be a part of the Cuyahoga 
Heights community which he feels has been very welcoming already.   
Eric joins us with a great deal of experience as he has been in 
landscaping for 20 years and is licensed in pesticides.  He attended 
the Ohio State University Agricultural Technical Institute in Wooster 
where he received a degree in horticulture.  Eric looks forward to 
growing into his role with the village of Cuyahoga Heights. 
 

Sincerely, 
Service Director Dave Sammons 
 
Dumpsters 
Residents may rent a Village dumpster for personal use at their home 
by paying $30.00 to the Village for each dumpster load.  Use of the 
dumpster is for demolition, household goods, or yard waste only. 
Examples of demolition are:  lumber, railroad ties, windows, doors, 
roofing material, flooring (not carpeting), drywall or plaster, stones, 
rocks, bricks, concrete, cement blocks, etc.  Household goods 
include items typically found in a house clean out.  Furniture and 
appliances should be set aside for special pick up.  Yard waste is 
defined as anything that comes from the ground.    
 
Table & Chair Rental 
This service is available to our residents, as long as you are able to 
pick up and drop off the tables and chairs at the service garage.  The 
maximum number of tables and chairs you can rent are:  (3) tables; 
(30) chairs.  In addition, the tables and chairs must be used at the 
resident’s home and are not to be taken out of the Village.  Please 
contact the Service Department at (216) 641-3505 to make 
arrangements to reserve tables/chairs.  Please leave a message on 
their answering machine if no one is able to take the call. 
 
Rototilling 
The Cuyahoga Heights Service Department will rototill residential 
gardens once a year, free of charge, upon request.  Area to be 
rototilled must be clearly marked.  Please call Village Hall to be put 
on the list. 

 

 


